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Retired Army General Discusses
Fight Against Terrorism at UNH
By Erika Mantz 
UNH News Bureau 
603-862-1567

October 4, 2002

DURHAM, N.H. -- Recently retired U.S. Army General
Wesley Clark, who commanded the first successful
military action in response to the Kosovo crisis in 1999,
will discuss America's role in fighting global terrorism
Wednesday, Oct. 9, 2002, from 4:30-6:15 p.m. in the
Memorial Union Building's Theater I at the University
of New Hampshire.

Sponsored by the UNH Political Science Department,
the College of Liberal Arts, and the Center for
International Education, the lecture is free and open to
the public.

Clark was the Supreme Allied Commander Europe
from 1997 to 2000, during which time he commanded
Operation Allied Force, NATO's successful military
action in Kosovo. This was NATO's first major combat
action, and largest air operation in Europe since World
War II. He recently authored "Waging Modern War:
Bosnia, Kosovo, and the Future of Combat" and serves
as a military analyst for CNN.
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